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MAY 071985

General Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Eugene A. Lees, General Manager

Nuclear Fuel Manufacturing Department
P. O. Box 780
Wilmington, NC 28402

Gentlemen:

> SUBJECT: DOCKET NO. 70-1113

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter of April 19, 1985, which transmitted
a revision dated April 19, 1985 to the Wilmington Fundamental Nuclear Material
Control Plan. This superseded your submittal of Mar ~ch'6, 1985.

Our review of the changes submitted with your April 22, 1985 letter has found
them to be consistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 70.32(c). Accordingly, they
are acceptable for inclusion into the plan.

It has been determined that your submittal contains information of a type speci-
fied in 10 CFR 2.790(d). It is therefore deemed to be commercial or financial
information within the meaning of 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4) and shall be subject to public
disclosure only in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 9.12.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: C. M. Vaughan, Manager
Regulatory Compliance
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